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Dear Families, 

What a fun-packed final week of term we’ve had here at school!

We started the week with an incredible achievement from our girls’ football team, who played with
determination, skill, and fantastic team spirit to win the final of the tournament on Monday. A huge well
done to every player and their coaches - we are so proud of you!

The children also enjoyed a special Easter service led by Reverend Jim, where they listened to the Easter story
and joined together in singing and celebrating as one school community. It was a truly lovely experience and
a wonderful example of how we are fully embedded within our local community. The children sang
beautifully, and we couldn’t be prouder of them.

Our school discos were an absolute hit! There was plenty of dancing, laughing and celebration - it was
wonderful to see the children having so much fun together. As well as being a brilliant end-of-term treat, the
discos also helped raise valuable funds to support enrichment activities - thank you for your ongoing support.

We also had an amazing response to our Easter Egg competition - there were lots of creative and imaginative
entries, and it was clear that pupils had a lot of fun taking part. Well done to everyone who entered.

We also wrapped up our spelling competition, with the grand final taking place this week. A big well done to
all our talented spellers. The standard was impressively high, and it was great to see our children supporting
and encouraging one another. 

After a well-deserved break, we return to school on Tuesday 22nd April, ready to dive into an exciting
summer term. That week, we’ll be holding our much-anticipated Launch Days, where pupils will be
introduced to their new topics through hands-on, engaging experiences designed to spark curiosity and
enthusiasm for learning.

We’re also thrilled to be taking part in the London Mini Marathon. Pupils will be running laps around the
school grounds as part of this national event - and we’re encouraging parents and carers to join in too!
Whether you run, jog, or walk, it’s a great opportunity to get active together and be part of something
special. Let’s see those running shoes at the ready!

Have a lovely Easter and we look forward to welcoming everyone back on Tuesday 22nd April, refreshed and
ready for a brilliant summer term ahead.

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Ferla and the PWP Team.

Peareswood Primary

peareswood_primary
@peareswood

Our School Values
Pride   Creativity   Kindness   Ambition   Collaboration

Proud to be part of

https://www.facebook.com/people/Peareswood-Primary-School/100057422981280/
https://www.instagram.com/peareswood_primary/
https://twitter.com/peareswood


F R I D A Y  4 T H  A P R I L  2 0 2 5 ,  I S S U E  2 6

Pride   Creativity   Kindness   Ambition   Collaboration

Green=met the minimum attendance rate

ATTENDANCE

Nursery AM- 93.2%
Poplar- 86.5%
Bay- 91.3%
Box- 99.6%
Ash- 89.2%
Palm- 98.6%
Holly- 85.3%
Eucalyptus- 90.7%

Nursery PM- 89%
Lime- 82.7%
H/Chestnut- 93.7%
Bamboo- 94%
Cypress- 93%
Acacia- 96.6%
Myrtle- 97.3%
Willow - 92.9%

Current Attendance- 92.3% 

Parents please remind your children about the use of
social media. There are strict restrictions on social media.
Please make sure you are checking your children’s phone

regularly.
Under 13

13 +

16 +

17 +

Upcoming Events

Monday Tuesday Wednesday

21st

Thursday Friday

22nd 23rd 24th 25th

ELSIE

Easter Monday
- Bank Holiday

First day of term Launch Day -
Year 1 -Year 3

Year 5 Launch
Day

This free guide breaks
down the latest risks on
Instagram, including AI

chatbots, scheduled
messaging, and threads.
It offers practical tips for

helping children stay
safe on the app. 

Mini Marathon
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Class
Peareswood
Champion

Lime

Nursery AM/PM

Poplar

H/Chestnut

Bay

Bamboo

Box

Cypress

Ash

Acacia

Palm

Holly

Myrtle

Willow

Eucalyptus

Femi/Naksh

Darasimi

Asel

Gracie

Mia

Bolarinwa

Aren

Rory

Leo

Lacy U

Micah

Charlie

Daniella

Huyam

Filip

SCHOOL VALUES

Pride   Creativity   Kindness   Ambition   Collaboration

The new focus value this term is Ambition.

Ready

Respectful

We are...

Safe

Congratulations!
We hope you enjoyed your well

deserved
Hot Chocolate!

1st Oliver Jeffers
2nd Nathan ﻿Bryon 

3rd Malorie Blackman
4th Julia D﻿onaldson

Come on everyone it’s so close in
positions, keep getting these

tokens!
Here are the current positions:

EYFS have had an ambitious week writing different captions for different pictures. In Nursery
they have been following instructions to learn how to draw bees.

KS1 and KS2 completed their sponsored spell and all worked very hard to learn as many
spellings as they can. They did amazingly well in the spelling test and got lots of the spellings
correct. Thank you to everyone who has supported them to learn their spellings at home and
sponsored them. Please remember to bring in any sponsorship money after the Easter holidays
in an envelope with the child’s name and class on it. 

http://surl.li/trnajs


Easter Discos
We raised over £500 for the school. 

Thank you to all parents and carers for helping us with this.


